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September 9, 2006 

 

Ms. Jennifer Thangavelu 

Federal Election Commission 

Reports Analysis Division 

999 E Street NW 

Washington, DC  20463 

 

Reference:  July Quarterly Report (4/1/06-6/30/06) 

  Identification Number C00150995 

 

Dear Ms. Thangavelu, 

 

        This memorandum is submitted in response to your inquiry regarding  

The National PAC report identified above.  The issue raised in your inquiry,  

Direct Mail Postage and Production costs, is substantively the same issue 

that was raised during the first quarter of 2005.  Since the circumstances are  

identical, the response that follows is largely identical to that in our  

Miscellaneous Electronic Filing dated November 7, 2005. 

 

        Throughout The National PAC's 24-year history, its mailings have been 

generic in nature.  They do not contain express advocacy as defined under 

11 CFR 100.22  They do not refer to a clearly identified Federal candidate  

and, therefore, they are not reported on Schedule B, line 21(b) in  

accordance with 11 CFR 106.6(f).  Consequently, our original reporting of  

Direct Mail Production and Postage costs is correct.  

 

       We hope that this satisfactorily addresses the issue raised in your inquiry. 

Should you have any additional questions, please feel free to contact me  

weekdays at (571) 275-9682.  Thank you. 

 

   Sincerely, 

 

 

 

   WARREN E. O'HEARN, CPA 

                  Treasurer 

                                  The National PAC 

 


